
 
 
 

 
Dr S Arnott 

Shotts Health Centre, 36 Station Road, Shotts, ML7 5DS 
Telephone: 01501 822256/822099 

Thank you for your interest in registering with Burnbrae Medical Practice. 
 
This pack includes all the information you need to know about us and our services. We are a 
unique Practice located with Shotts Health Centre and primarily use online facilities. If you do 
not have access to the internet, don’t worry! Our Patient Care Advisors are on hand to help 
where they can if you contact us via telephone. 
 
Please read all the information contained in this pack carefully. We are different to other 
Practices in the area and offer a wide range of services – more information can be found in 
our Practice leaflet. 
 
If you decide to register with us, please complete all the forms in this pack as fully as possible. 
The more information we have, the easier it will be to register you successfully without any 
follow up questions. 
 
Return all the forms to our Reception desk and ensure you bring at least one form of ID with 
you so we can check your information. This could be a driving license, passport, or utility bill. 
 
When you have successfully registered and we have received your medical notes from your 
previous Practice (if applicable), we will send out a New Patient Medical invitation which will 
encourage you to arrange an appointment with one of our Clinicians to carry out a health 
check. You can, of course, choose to decline this if you feel you do not need this. 
 
If you decide not to register with our Practice, that’s OK. There are two other GP Practices 
located in Shotts – Dr George (in Shotts Health Centre) and Rosehall Surgery, located in the 
Dykehead Area – for you to choose from. 
 
We thank you for taking the time to read this information. 
 
Many thanks, 
 

     
 
Dr Sue Arnott     Megan Biggerstaff 
Lead GP     Practice Manager 


